Mrs. Joyce Demore, 695 Kipling Street, TRAIL, B.C. VlR 2A1

Dear Mrs. Demore,

Thank you for your letter of October 17, 1977. Membership for the Big Wheel Potter's Guild in the CABC is not due until January 31, 1978 for the year 1978-79. Membership in the Association is now \$10.00 a year.

All the Sales Tax information means is that a craftsman does not have to pay any Federal Sales Tax on sales up to \$10,000. There is no sales tax exemption on the buying of material supplies unless you have a wholesale tax number. For further information on this subject you could write to Commissioner, Social Services Tax, 1050 West Pender St., Vancouver, B.C. V6E 3S7.

I hope this will be of assistance to the Guild.

Sincerely,

Gail Rogers, Secretary

October 24, 1977

I would like to pose a questin to your see a members of a cryt quild in B.C. Do you thenh there is a necessity for an organization, that should act as an unbrella forum for all of the Crift quids and associations. en the pranunce? And if so should these qui'ds help to fliancially emport this umbrella association ander & beind of Intio payment arrangement? I wil now such what constitutionally the CABC leid on paper some fem years ago. - Do you feel the CABE is dring a grad job? - What unned you like to see the CABC do? - How many of you are members? and for whit - Gant. Envalued in den lines need on umbsella sociation to act as a lableyist for your pro-fession.

Membership en CCC. No en demidual 

- Mating them director or appointed Reposesantative.

appointed by director

- exentine recenies "ditism" CABC.